
Chairman's Notes - May 2018 - Sivan 5778 

Dear Friends, 

I trust you all had a lovely chag. If you were here, it was rather warm, as the air 

conditioning decided not to work when it was set on late Friday afternoon, so we were 

without it for the entire weekend. However, this did not deter our members, who came to 

Shul in considerable numbers throughout Shabbat and Shavuot. It was also pleasing to see 

so many people come to the Tikkun Leil Shavuot, more than I have ever seen attending. 

The dinner that we held on Friday evening, which also honoured the Neshot Chayil of the 

community, Ruth Leviton and Rochelle Veeder, was super, with a real family atmosphere. 

I am delighted to announce to you that Chaim Shtern will again be our chazan for the 

Yamim Noraim this coming September. We will look forward to hearing him and enjoying 

his davening as we did last year. 

Kind regards, 

Hilton 


